SNOHOMISH COUNTY COUNCIL

EXHIBIT#  3-3.002
e ORD 22-006

From: Valerie Carson <valerietcarson@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 6, 2022 10:38 PM

To: Contact Council; Countryman, Ryan; Dunn, Megan; Mead, Jared; Wright, Stephanie; Nehring, Nate;
Low, Sam

Subject: Public Hearing Comment for 3/9/2022 @ 10:30am for Ordinance No. 22-006 to County

Councilmembers

Greetings,

We respectfully ask the Snohomish County Council on March 9th at the Public Hearing to adopt the Proposed Ordinance
No. 22-006 relating to growth management; revising accessory dwelling unit regulations: amending section 30.28.010 of
the Snohomish County Code including simplifying the code language with the executive recommended Amendment
Sheet 1.

Thank you to the County Council, Ryan Countryman, the County Planning Commissioners, PDS, and other county staff
members for doing a thorough job at making this ordinance well rounded and for the people of Snohomish County.
My family and | look forward to our future being able to afford and stay here in Washington State while allowing my
parents to be on our property to age in place.

We appreciate all the time, decisions, and crucial conversations that went into this updated ordinance.
We are thankful that we have a County Council that hears our concerns and makes a difference! We look forward to
attending the Public Hearing and await your final decision.

With Gratitude,

Valerie Carson and family
Snohomish County Residents since 1980
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